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Power Outage Notification 

 
Sunday, April 21st  

8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 
 

Telkwa, Smithers, New Hazelton and Hazelton 
as far west as Hwy 16 & Hwy 37 Junction at 

Kitwanga 
 
 
TO OUR CUSTOMERS: 
 
From now until the week of April 22, BC Hydro will be replacing, relocating, and 
strengthening the transmission line tower configuration crossing the Bulkley river located 
northwest of the community of Telkwa. River erosion has put a structure on the bank of the 
Bulkley river at risk of damage during the spring freshet.  
 
We have worked diligently to ensure there will be as little disruption as possible. However, 
for the safety of crews and the public, there will be a power outage on Sunday, April 21 
from 8:00a.m. to approximately 8:00p.m. affecting Telkwa, Smithers, New Hazelton, and 
Hazelton and reaching as far west as the Hwy 16 and Hwy 37 junction at Kitwanga.  
 
All impacted customers will be notified before the event via telephone auto-dialer, email, 
and postcards.  

We apologize for the inconvenience this project may cause. However, we need to ensure 
the safety of the public and the crews involved as we conduct this work which will improve 
the long-term reliability of the electrical system for the region.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  

For more information, email us at projects@bchydro.com or call BC Hydro at 1-800-
BCHYDRO (1-800-224-9376) 
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